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I urge you to support SB149, which would enable organizations that ordinarily 

support refugees to support non-refugee status immigrants.  The funding that would 

follow this support would provide vital stability to newcomers in Oregon, as well as 

shoring up our valuable refugee service organizations which have been starved of 

promised federal funding.  It is so much better to support these groups than try to 

rebuild them at a later time.  Let's use the momentum that they have to work toward 

building our communities. 

Thank you, 

Lisa Livelybrooks 


